	

	 <date>

From; <your address>

To; <your MP's name> MP
House of Commons
LONDON
SW1A 0AA

Dear <your MP's name>

	Re: Sgt Alexander Blackman RM
In 2013 Sgt Blackman was found guilty of the murder of an Afghan insurgent in Helmand Province whilst on operational duty with J Company of 42 Commando Royal Marines in September 2011.
As you may be aware there has been a public campaign to free Sgt Blackman, aka ‘Marine A’, and quash his

Conviction for the murder of a wounded Afghan insurgent.  This campaign has achieved widespread support and more than 107,000 signatures on an e-petition.  As a result, Oliver Colvile, Conservative MP for Plymouth, Sutton and Devonport, has now secured a three-hour general debate on the e-petition which has called for Sgt Blackman to be freed and to have his murder conviction rescinded.  The debate will take place on Monday 26 January 2015.
As one of your constituents I am asking you to give your full support to this debate.  It has been reported that the court martial which gave Sgt Blackman a life sentence failed to take into account the terrible strain he was under after weeks of relentless patrols in an area which was dubbed to be the most dangerous place on earth.  He was dismissed with disgrace from the Royal Marines after serving with distinction for 15 years, including tours of Iraq, Afghanistan and Northern Ireland.  Prior to the events of 15 September 2011 Sgt Blackman had an exemplary service record.
I urge you to give this matter your utmost attention and would be very interested to receive your views on the subject.



Yours sincerely
<your name>

